
 

 
 
 

 
Uniting Edinglassie Lodge 

Introduction of Workplace Change 
 
Dear Member, 

 
The HSU has received a notification that a meeting is scheduled onsite on the 14th of 
August at 2:00 pm. Please see attached correspondence. The purpose of the meeting is 
to discuss the implementation of the Household Model. 
 
It has also been advised that full details of the changes will be provided verbally and in 
writing at this meeting. An HSU Representative will be on site to represent members. 
 
Only HSU members will get industrial support through this change and any future 
workplace change. It’s one of the many benefits of being a member of the Health Services 
Union. The HSU will continue to keep members informed of any change. Attached is a 
copy of the correspondence received from Uniting. 
 
If your colleagues are not already members of the Health Services Union, they can join 
online at www.hsu.asn.au/join or call 1300 478 679. 
 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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bbonner@uniting.org. 
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